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28 February 2013 
 

Council Motion – Capital Receipts 
 
This Council notes recommendation 6.2 of the Resources and Priorities Review Panel 
in relation to point (f) in section 2.5 (prioritisation) of the Corporate Capital Strategy 
which is recommended to read as follows: 
 
 ‘In the interests of transparency, openness and accountability, proposed specific 

capital schemes within the approved Capital Plan in (e) above should be 
submitted to the Chief Operating Officer for consideration in consultation with the 
Mayor, Executive Lead for Finance and Chief Finance Officer.  If the proposed 
scheme is supported, it will be considered by the Council with a recommendation 
of approval.’ 

 
This Council resolves to adopt the recommendation of the Resources and Priority 
Review Panel as set out above. 
 

Proposer Cllr Steve Darling  

Seconded Cllr Cindy Stocks 

 


